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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-1476/13


4 March 2013
COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: English
N O T I C E 
CANCELLATION INFORMAL MEETING 


The General Secretariat presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the OAS Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime, wishes to advise that due to the inclement weather forecast, the informal meeting scheduled for tomorrow, Wednesday March 6 at 2:30pm has been cancelled.
The Chair kindly requests that comments and suggestions on the document “Draft Recommendations of the Technical Working Group on Transnational Organized Crime (GTDOT)” (CP/CSH/INF. 352/13 rev. 1) be sent in writing to the Secretariat.
The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions the assurances of its highest consideration and esteem.
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